
 

 
 

 

Your ref: 

Our ref: RC JL sdm.06Sep24 

Date: 6 September 2024 

 

Matt Crane 

Local Transport Bus Recovery Division 

Department for Transport 

Great Minster House 

33 Horseferry Road 

London 

SW1P 4DR 

 
Via e-mail to: bslaf@dft.gov.uk 

 

 
Richard Hicks – Chief Executive 

Medway Council 
Gun Wharf 
Dock Road 

Chatham 
Kent ME4 4TR 

www.medway.gov.uk 

  
 
 
 
 
Dear Matt 

 
Local Authority Bus Subsidy/Bus Service Operators Grant 

 
To the best of our knowledge and belief, and having carried out appropriate investigations 
and checks, in our opinion, in all significant respects, the conditions attached to Local 
Authority Bus Subsidy Revenue Grant Determination 2023/24 have been complied with. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard Hicks James Larkin 
Chief Executive Chief Audit Executive

mailto:bslaf@dft.gov.uk
http://www.medway.gov.uk/


 




